Class 2 News

06.06.25

w &

S8

space

We have had an out of this world first week back in Class 2, learning about space as part of

our topic work.

We have enjoged making all sorts of rockets and followed lots of tricky instructions to make a

rocket that takes off into the air when you blow it! We found out that the shorter the straw,

the higher the rocket goes!

In literacg we have been listening to a story called Beegu about an alien who makes some

new friends on a visit to Earth and in maths we have been learning how to sequence and

order things, which is very important when you are getting ready to travel into space.

Super work Class 2, have a fantastic weekend. Love, Mrs Shannon and the Class 2 team x




